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I was out of the office from Nov 3-9
For Information 

th

 
 and will have a short report this week. 

Events 
4Floors 
The event was very successful.  We had a full house and did very well.  We managed to be 
both more cost efficient and less wasteful than in the past and I am very proud of the event.  
Thank you to all of you who helped out. 
  
Coffee and Chats 
I am finalizing details for this.  It will take place on Tuesday, time to be confirmed, at SSMU 
and we will offer free coffee and a chance for students to come and talk to SSMU about 
SSMU.  Please contact me if you are interested in getting involved. 
 
Holiday/winter Fair 
Sebastian and I have begun planning.  The Space is booked and we are moving forward with 
vendors.  We are trying to work in many opportunities for student groups to get involved, 
including doing games and/or booths to fundraise for themselves.   
 
 
Communications 
 
 Website 
 We are making a few additions and updates to improve the calendar and functionality on the 
website.  Also, we are moving into a new phase to increase usability shortly. 
  
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Alex(andra) Brown  


